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City of Dania Beach

Department of Public Services


100 West Dania Beach Blvd ∙ Dania Beach, FL 33004 ∙ (954) 924-3741 ∙ (954) 923-1109 (Fax)


MEMORANDUM

TO: 
Mayor Marco A. Salvino, Sr.


Vice Mayor Bobbie H. Grace

Commissioner Chickie Brandimarte 
Commissioner Walter B. Duke, III 

                        
Commissioner Albert C. Jones 
FROM:    
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

BY:

Dominic F. Orlando, P.E., Director of Public Services

Ronnie S. Navarro, P.E., Deputy Director/City Engineer

DATE:     
January 15, 2015
RE:           
Approval of 50/50 Program and ADA Compliance in the Amount of $160,000.00 to Metro Express, Inc.


Introduction and Background

The City has a 50/50 sidewalk program available to residents as well as a program to address ADA sidewalk issues. The City and residents split the cost equally for the sidewalk repair/replacement. As a result of continued increased Code Enforcement and the City of Dania Beach popular 50/50 sidewalk program we are recommending using an existing contract with METRO EXPRESS, INC., under Southeast Florida Governmental Cooperative Group Bid ITB No. 12-13-034, to provide these services in an amount not to exceed $160,000.00. 

Funding for this year was based on previous year’s allocated budget of about $95,000.00 for the 50/50 sidewalk program and about $65,000.00 for the ADA compliance. The funding for this purchase was planned and is appropriated for use as part of the annual appropriation of $630,000.00 in the General Fund, Public Services, Streets Division - Repairs and Maintenance Streets Account, Account No. 001-39-06-541-46-60 which has a current unencumbered balance of $530,199.00.

Staff recommends approval. 

Recommendation
It is recommended that the City Commission approve a resolution for the work in the amount not to exceed $160,000.00, and authorize the City Manager to execute the documents.
